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We hope everyone is enjoying the summer season of 2015. I t has been an exciting 
year for the Association to date. We had a very successful "Paint and Sip" event over 2 
evenings in May at "Bountiful Gifts " in Dallas. Our profit was over $450.00 for the 2 
night event. We are planning another event in September. Watch for updates on our 
website: www.sunsetbeachharvevslake.org 

Our Open House was a success despite the rainy overcast day. The vendors were 
happy with the day and we also had " M r . Benjamin Harvey"( Brian Orbin) displaying his 
information on the History of Harveys Lake. We were very pleased with our basket 
raffle and the food was great! Thank you to Molly Crossin, Beth Ann Br i t t and Aileen 
McHale (Chairpersons) for coordinating the "Open House" Listed below are the winners 
of the baskets: 
Beverage Basket Kathy Finnerty 
Wine Basket Bonnie Coveleski 
C a r Wash Basket Kathy Deibel 
Dog Basket Lily Vogel 
Bed and Bath Basket Susie Young 
Cat Basket Sharon Britt 
Movie Night Basket Margey Mikloski 
Hair Products Basket Tom Landon 
Fit Bit Watch Basket Lynn Schloe 
Gift Card Basket Margo Olsen 
Beach Basket B . C . Sando 
Fin in the Sun Basket B . C . Sando 
Wine & Cheese Basket Joe Rinaldi 
Thank you to everyone who created and/or donated a basket 

Enclosed with this newsletter are your lottery tickets for AUGUST. Please sell your 
tickets and return the stubs and payments no later than July SO*''. I f you are NOT going 
to purchase the tickets, please return them by July 16* as we are selling tickets at "SAM'S 
CLUB"<ln Saturday, July 18'" from 9:00 A M to 5:00 P M . Our goal is to sell A L L of the 
1000 tickets between our members and selling at "Sam's" on Saturday, July 18"". We are 
in need of volunteers to sell the tickets on July 18"*. I t would be a 2 hour shift and we 
must have a minimum of 2 people at each 2 hour shift at the table. Please call Gloria 
Bilder at 570-639-2329 i f you can help on July 18'''. Please remember, we are an A L L 
VOLUNTEER organization and we ask each family to help with at least one event or 



fundraiser. So if you did not help at the "Clean Up" in April or the "Paint and Sip" event 
in May or the "Open House" in June, we encourage you to help for 2 hours on July IS"'. 

Enclosed we have sent more vouchers for the "Fundraiser" at Grotto Pizza at the Lake. 
The first 2 dates were successful and we thank everyone who used their vouchers on June 
30* and July 6*. The final 2 dates are August 18'" and August 31''. 

Please remember we are still taking "Sand Donations" so that we can remove the current 
sand and replace it with white sand. When you send in your check, mark "Sand 
Donation" on the memo. Thanks. 

Finally we are having an issue with the bathroom on the beach. We are having clogged 
toilets and it appears that rolls of toilet paper are being pushed down the toilet and 
preventing the toilet from being able to be flushed. We are asking all members and their 
guests to please respect beach property. A plumber is expensive and if this continues we 
will lock the bathroom and you will only be able to use the bathroom by obtaining the key 
from the lifeguard and signing in a book that you are using the bathroom facilities. Again 
we are an A L L VOLUNTEER, NON PROFIT ORGANIZATION so let's use our money 
wisely. Paying a plumber is not good use of our funds. 


